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NJ Tax E-News  2/19/15 
 
The following information has been posted to our website since 1/22/15: 
 
TAX LEGISLATION 
 
Listings of 2014 Legislation  
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/newlegislation2014.shtml 
 
 
ADMINISTRATIVE RULES 
 
Listings of Proposed and Adopted Administrative Rules 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/regs.shtml 
 
 
TECHNICAL BULLETINS (TBs) 
 
TB-53(R)   Diplomat/Consular Sales Tax Exemptions (2/11/15) 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/tb/tb53.pdf 
 
 
TAX TOPIC BULLETINS 
 
GIT-1   Pensions and Annuities (Rev. 12/14) 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/tgi-ee/git1.pdf 
 
GIT-4   Filing Status (Rev. 12/14) 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/tgi-ee/git4.pdf 
 
GIT-5   Exempt Obligations (Rev. 12/14) 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/tgi-ee/git5.pdf 
 
GIT-6   Part-Year Residents (Rev. 12/14) 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/tgi-ee/git6.pdf 
 
GIT-7   Military Personnel (Rev. 12/14) 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/tgi-ee/git7.pdf 
 
GIT-8   Estimating Income Taxes (Rev. 12/14) 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/tgi-ee/git8.pdf 
 
GIT-11   New Jersey Resident Return Examples (Rev. 12/14) 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/tgi-ee/git11.pdf 
 
GIT-12   Estates and Trusts (Rev. 12/14) 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/tgi-ee/git12.pdf 
 
S&U-9   Business Purchases (Rev. 1/15) 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/sales/su9.pdf 
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MISCELLANEOUS PUBLICATIONS 
 
The Savvy Shopper and New Jersey Use Tax — Information about New Jersey 
sales and use tax relating to online and mail-order shopping 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/TheSavvyShopper.pdf 
 
 
CIGARETTE TAX 
 
Minimum Legal Prices on Cigarettes Sold in New Jersey as of February 18, 
2015 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/other_forms/mlpcig.pdf 
 
 
GROSS INCOME TAX 
 
Processing Turbo Tax (Intuit) Returns 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/tax_statement.shtml 
 
Where to Send 2014 Income Tax Payments 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/voucher2014.pdf 
 
 
LOCAL PROPERTY TAX 
 
Approved Courses for Continuing Education 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/lpt/course15.pdf 
 
Statistical Data: Updated listings under Average Residential Sales Price, 
Common Level Ranges (Chapter 123), Grantor's Listing, and Table of 
Equalized Valuations 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/lpt/statdata.shtml 
 
 
PROPERTY TAX REIMBURSEMENT (SENIOR FREEZE) PROGRAM 
 
Information for Current Year (2014)  
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/ptr/index.shtml 
 
 
PUBLIC AUCTIONS 
 
Listings for current Division of Taxation Public Auctions 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/auctions.shtml 
 
 
SMALL BUSINESS WORKSHOPS 
 
Current schedule 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/sbwsched.shtml 
 
 
PLEASE DO NOT REPLY TO THIS MESSAGE. 
If you have a question about any of the taxes and programs administered by 
the Division of Taxation, click on 
https://www.state.nj.us/treas/taxation/contactus_tyttaxa.shtml to send an 
email. 
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To view, complete, and print our fill-in forms, Adobe Acrobat Reader 
Version 8.16 or higher is required (Version 9.0 or higher recommended). To 
view and print our publications, Adobe Reader Version 4.0 or higher is 
required (Version 9.0 or higher recommended). If you do not have Adobe 
Reader installed on your computer, use this link to download a free copy 
now:  http://get.adobe.com/reader/otherversions/ 
 
 
NJ Division of Taxation 
50 Barrack Street 
Trenton, New Jersey 08695 
609-292-6400 
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